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The Waskom School Board convened for Public Hearing  on Monday, 

August 22, 2011, at 5:30 p.m. in the Central Office Conference Room with the 

following officers and members present: Stan Boyd, Vice-President; Dane 

Loyd, member; Shanta Bates, member; Jimmy Whorton, member; Christy 

Gentry, Secretary; Michael Allwhite, President; and Jimmy E. Cox, 

superintendent. Also attending were Sandra Rodgers, acting secretary and 

Kathy Johnson, business manager. 

 

Michelle Thomas, member; was not present. 

 

Public Hearing on Budget Tax Rate 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

   _________________________________ 

          President 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Secretary 


